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State law requires the district to provide records of investigations of suspected abuse by 
a school employee or former school employee, on request, to the Department of Human 
Services, law enforcement, or the Teacher Standards and Practices Commission. In the 
event that a current or former district employee is convicted of one or more of the list of 
crimes listed in ORS 342.143, such disciplinary records are not exempt from disclosure 
under public records law exemptions.  The ORS 342.143 list also includes a conviction 
of an attempt to commit any of the crimes listed and a conviction of the substantially 
equivalent crime in another jurisdiction.  
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